
GREENWICH TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 
415 SWEDESBORO ROAD, GIBBSTOWN, NEW JERSEY 08027 

  
 
Scott A. Campbell       Phone:  856-224-4900 x 2120 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary   Fax:       856-423-1210 
scampbell@gtsdk8.us 
 
 

December 13, 2024 

 

 

TO:  COURIER POST (P.O. 500084) 

 

FROM: SCOTT A. CAMPBELL, SBA/BS 

 

RE:  LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT – PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 Please publish the following LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT one time as soon 

as possible. 

***************************************************************************** 

 The Greenwich Township Board of Education has scheduled a 

Reorganization/Regular Meeting to be held on Wednesday, January 8, 2025 at 

6:30 P.M. in the Nehaunsey Middle School, Room #48, 415 Swedesboro Road, 

Gibbstown, NJ.   

 

 The Board may/may not enter into an Executive Session. 

 

 Action will be taken. 

 

 

SAC/jlm 
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